
Tahoe focus of Board of Supes
meeting
By Kathryn Reed

All things Lake Tahoe are on the agenda of the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors when the gang meets Nov. 10 on the
South Shore.

This is the boardâ€™s once a year meeting when they leave
Placerville and make their way to Lake Tahoe â€“ the other
part of the county they rule over, but seldom visit.

Happy
Homestead
Cemetery
district is on
the  Board  of
Supervisors'
Tuesday
agenda.

Supervisor Norma Santiago, the lone voice of the basin, said
an  ordinance  regarding  invasive  species  will  be  brought
forward. It is based on Lake Countyâ€™s ordinance. That area
is home to Clear Lake.

Another issue will be the appointment of two board members to
sit on the Happy Homestead Cemetery board. First supervisors
must  decide  to  expand  the  special  district  board  to  five
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members from three. The theory is bringing the board to five
members will allow it to function better.

The  only  applicants  for  the  board  are  John  Poel  and  Joe
Tillson.

The cemetery district has been in a state of unrest for the
past year as it deals with two members who have been on for a
short time, and a staffing situation that not everyone is
happy with.

Lakeview Commons is also on the agenda. For what was expected
to be a slam dunk at an earlier meeting is now a growing
concern  and  could  derail  what  was  known  as  the  56-acre
project.

Supervisors will meet Tuesday at Lake Tahoe Airport at 9am.


